
From: Ruchi Bhatt [mailto:Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 13 June 2017 7:44 AM 
To: Chambers - Cirkovic C 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/263 - Children's Services Award 2010 

 
Dear Elizabeth,  
 
I can confirm that the Australian Industry Group is content for item 9 to be determined by the 
Commission on the papers.  
 
Kind regards,  
Ruchi.  
 
Ruchi Bhatt 
Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 
T: 02 9466 5513 
M: 0400 395 348 
E: ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au 
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